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MO River bridge work planned at Brownville 
(KLZA)-- The Atchison County U.S. Route 136 bridge over the Missouri River,
near Brownville, Nebraska, is scheduled to undergo bridge washing as
preventative maintenance at the beginning of next month. AAD Contracting, Inc.,
working with the Missouri Department of Transportation, plans to complete the
bridge washing Monday, April 1 through Friday, April 5.

Crews will narrow the roadway to one lane with flaggers guiding traffic through
the work zone.

All work is weather-permitting, and schedules are subject to change.

MoDOT asks drivers to work with us by always buckling up, keeping your phone
down, slowing down and moving over in work zones. Know before you go and
check what work zones you might encounter at traveler.modot.org. 
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